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January 28, 2015

Mr. and Mrs. Steve Bevers

Energy 4 A Cure Foundation

5000 Eldorado Parkway, Suite 150, #403
“Frisco, TX 75033

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Bevers:

I was so pleased to receive the gift you directed from the Ranger Plan Constructional Company
for the purchase of an ultra-cold freezer for Dr. John Atkinson and his team. I am grateful for
your on-going support of CRV research at Washington University School of Medicine.

It is inspiring the way you have built a network of individuals and companies who together are
raising the profile of the need for CRV research as well as raising funds to support

Dr. Atkinson’s work. Your efforts are changing the way we understand this disease and the
ways we will be able to treat it.

Again, thank you for the difference you make on behalf of patients with CRV.

Sincerely,

Larry J. Shapiro, M.D.
Executive Vice Chancellor
for Medical Affairs and Dean
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